
Board of Health Minutes 
November 1, 2016 

 
 
The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 
 
All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment 
 
The minutes of the meeting of October 18th were approved as written. 
 
319 Pleasant Street 
 
The Board reviewed the plan for a replacement system.  It was noted that there is no reserve area 
identified on the septic plan.   
 
The plan was approved subject to the engineer specifying the location of the reserve area on the asbuilt 
plan. 
 
The Board signed the septic permit. 
 
54 Chapman Street 
 
The Board signed a new septic permit for a change of name only.   
 
Other Business: 
 
Tracey Hutton; Town Administrator came before the Board to discuss possible changes to the way the 
Town of Dunstable collects and disposes of their trash and recycling.    She explained to the Board that 
she is the Town Procurement Officer and must be involved with any bids for the Town to ensure they 
are done correctly. 
 
Some of the options are: 
 
Keeping the transfer station open. 
Curb side collection 
Renting out the transfer station to a trash hauler 
Selling large and small bags for disposal instead of stickers because it limits the size of the bag to 30 
gallons.   
 
Ms. Hutton will return to a meeting with Irene Congdon; State Recycling Co-coordinator either Dec. 6 or 
20th. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  


